



Wednesday 7th July 2021

Dear Parent / Carer,

Thank you so much for all of your feedback regarding our proposals to make changes to the pre-COVID school day timings, more in-line with the current timings, as we have found these to work better for the children. We have spoken to those of you who had questions and are now in a position to let you know formally what the changes will be.

- the official start time for Reception to Y6 will be 8:30 am
- the official finish time for Reception to Y6 will be 2:45pm Monday to Thursday
- for working parents, on days when you are at work, if required, your child can stay in school with school staff until 3:15pm until you are able to collect them
- the official finish time for Reception to Y6 on a Friday will stay the same -1:30pm
- enrichment clubs on a Friday, for parents who work on a Friday, will be free
- official times for Nursery am will stay as 8:30 11:30
- official times for Nursery pm will be 12:00 3:00
- the breakfast club will open at 8:10
- lunchtimes will be 35 minutes, as they are now
- playtimes will be 10 minutes, as they are now

As per our proposal, we do intend to run Passions and Pathways and are on with organising a wraparound care provision but these are not finalised yet. Please get in touch if you need further details.

With kindest regards,

Mrs K M Bentley Headteacher

Please help us to keep you, your child and our staff safe by:

- staying at home if you or your child is ill or showing symptoms
- engaging with the track and trace system
- notifying the school immediately of the results of a Covid19 test

Thanks for your support with the above. We are doing all that we can to ensure school is as safe as it possibly can be during this time.